
 

 

 
Ref: TWO/2023/SG/0127                         Date: 14th March, 2023 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.                    (Scrip ID – TIDEWATER) 
Exchange Plaza, 
Plot No. C/1, Block – G, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400051 
Fax No. (022) 2659 8237 / 8238 / 66418124 / 8125 
 
BSE Limited                            (Scrip Code – 590005) 
(Formerly Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.) 
Floor 25, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001   
Fax No. (022) 2272 3353 
 
Dear Sir(s), 
 
Sub.: Update on Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended 
 
This has reference to our earlier letter no. TWO/2023/SG/0093 dated 16th February, 2023, 
in connection with the disclosure made under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 reporting an incident of fire which broke out on 
15th February, 2023 at the premises of Autocare Lubricants, a contract manufacturer of the 
Company located at Silvassa. 
  
Vide aforesaid disclosure we had reported that, as per initial assumption, stock of lubricants 
worth Rs. 0.5 crores had been damaged.  
 
We hereby bring to your notice that now since the survey of the salvaged materials had 
concluded, the value of stock that had been damaged on account of the said incident has 
been ascertained at Rs 0.9 crores.  
 
All other reported disclosures as submitted by us on 16th February 2023 in connection with 
the concerned incident, save and except as stated hereinabove remain unchanged.  
 
This is for your information and record.  
 
Thanking you, 

 
Yours faithfully, 
For Tide Water Oil Co. (India) Ltd. 

 
 

 
(S. Ganguli) 
Company Secretary 
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